
The Township is currently accepting bids for two upcoming roadway projects.  See links 

below for more information.   

Project #1 - Ultra-thin Bonded Wearing Course 

• Invitation-to-Bid-UTBW 

Project #2 - Double Seal Coat Treatment 

• Invitation-to-Bid-Double-Seal-Treatment 

**All bids are due in the Township office by Monday, April 21, 2025 at 10:00am.** 

/cmsadmin/getmedia/f0c6afad-0e9f-40c5-b792-362c8f5630ba/Invitation-to-Bid-UTBWC.pdf
/cmsadmin/getmedia/15bb83d9-0be3-455d-9b44-319b159dae75/Invitation-to-Bid-Double-Seal-Treatment.pdf

